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Request to Pursue a Grant 

Kenton Elementary School – NEA Student Achievement Grant 

Kenton Elementary School would like to apply for a NEA Student Achievement Grant.  This grant is for 

$5,000, focused on engaging students in critical thinking, problem solving, inquiry and self-directed learning.  

Our target is to pursue materials and software to support students in coding and 21st Century Learning. 

https://www.neafoundation.org/for-educators/student-achievement-grants/  
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